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Message from President (Martha Lucas) 
On behalf of the River Park Country, Section 2, HOA Board, I would 

like to extend warm greeting to the residents of our 

community.   Thank you to all who participated in our last HOA 

meeting.  As we begin this year. I'd like to extend a special thanks 

to Nathan Sanders and Marilyn Leffler, our former President and 

Secretary, for their service this past year, and I'd like to welcome 

our newest Board member, Christie Fox. 

 

In addition to the HOA membership, we had representatives from 

both the Magnolia Constable’s and the Magnolia Commissioner’s 

offices.  Their participation gave the general membership a 

chance to get the official answers to key questions such as adding 

stop signs, speed bumps, changing speed limits and the proper 

procedure for reporting suspicious behavior in the neighborhood.  

Courtesy of the Constables office, magnets with key contact 

information were passed out and are included in this newsletter. 

 

 

Message from Park (Ronald Walker, Sr)  
Recent improvements in the park have included the re-grading of 

the parking area, including the front driveway / culvert area.  In 

addition, signs were added to post the hours of the park and 

reminders to not park on the grassy areas within the park.  Since 

that time, acts of vandalism have occurred.  These acts have 

been reported to the proper authorities for investigation / 

prosecution.   If you notice misuse of the park, please help the 

overall membership and report it via 911. 

 

 

Movies in the Park – June 26th  (Christie Fox) 
As school comes to an end and before it gets too hot, a gathering 

is being planned for the newly renovated Park.  Please join us for 

Movies in the Park, with cool refreshments being served (SnoCones 

or Ice Cream).  The event will be June 26th, at 6:30pm with the 

movie starting at dusk.  Please bring your families, lawn chairs, 

flashlights, coolers, etc as well as RSVP to Christie @ 

(Welcome@riverparkcountry2hoa.org) for  planning purposes. 

 

 

** Yard of the Month – 19018 Ranch Crest Drive ** 
A gift card will be delivered to the winner 

 

In Closing - If anyone is interested in being part of a committee to 

assist in activities to better our community, please feel free to 

contact one of us by email or mail.  As we are all volunteers and 

neighbors, everyone’s help is needed in making this a successful 

year for all. 
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